
 

 
Our Ref:  AST 
 
Monday 20th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Pen-friend Project/German 
 
Your child has recently participated in a Year 8 pen-friend project with our partner school, the Emmy 
Noether Schule in Neuenkirchen, Germany. This has brought significant benefits by broadening the 
students’ language skills as well as their cultural knowledge of life in Germany and has created the 
opportunity for friendships with students in another country. 
 
Some of our students have expressed that they would like to continue this correspondence 
independently, as have the students in the German school. If your child wishes to keep in contact with 
their German pen-friend, we can facilitate this as a school. This would require sharing your child’s email 
contact (it needs to be their private e-mail address rather than the school e-mail, which does not accept 
any e-mails sent from outside our organisation) and signing the attached form below, giving consent for 
us to pass on this contact to the German school. If you prefer to give your consent electronically via the 
attached link, please click below: 
 
https://forms.gle/8dHNmRcxM2A41pXo9 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
M. Chohan 
Acting Head of MFL 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give consent for my child’s email address to be forwarded to the Emmy Noether Schule, in order to 
facilitate independent correspondence with their pen-friend. 
 
Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………. Form…………………………. 

Child’s private email contact: ……………………………………………………………………………………….……….  

Signed (Parent/Carer): ……………………………………………………………………  Date: …………………..……… 

 

https://forms.gle/8dHNmRcxM2A41pXo9

